ALFRISTON PARISH COUNCIL

UPCOMING WORKS AT WHITEWAY


I am writing to advise we will be carrying out surface dressing works on Whiteway, Alfriston and this is scheduled to take place on Friday 25th June 2021 between 7pm and 5am. 

Surface dressing is a process that involves spraying bitumen binder on to a dry road surface. We then spread stone chippings and roll the surface to help embed the chippings. Due to the nature of this process, the road cannot be swept for 24 hours after it has been laid, during this time, we rely on the action of the traffic to embed the chippings into the road surface. There will be loose chippings for around a week after the surface has been laid. We will usually sweep the road after 24 hours, 3 days and again one week after the new surface has been laid. Following works, advisory 20mph speed limits are put in place. This is to protect road users from loose chippings. More information on surface dressing is available on the following link: https://www.eastsussexhighways.com/surface-dressing

After the surface dressing works, we will need to reinstate any lining and cats eyes. This will take place on 9th July 2021 between 8pm and 5am.

During the works the road will be closed to through traffic from Alfriston Park to Weavers Lane. Light vehicles will be diverted via North Street, Lullington Road, The Street, Litlington Road, A259 Eastbourne Road, Alfriston Road and vice versa. Heavy goods vehicles will be diverted via A259 Eastbourne Road, B2238 Avis Road, A26 Beddingham Road, A27 Eastbourne Road and vice versa.
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